From: |Redacted |

Sent: 2/26/2013 4:13:42 PM

To: efr@cpuc.ca.gov (efr@cpuc.ca.gov)

‘Redacted ‘
[Redacted | hef@cpuc.ca.gov
(hct@cpuc.ca.gov); syreeta.gibbs@cpucp.ca.gov (syreeta.gibbs@cpucp.ca.gov);
Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEA¢); Samson, Renee
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=r5sz)

Cc:

Bec:
Subject: PG&E's Rationale for its Decision not to file a Tier 2 AL

Good afternoon Mr. Randolph,

PG&E respectfully submits the attached letter report explaining its rationale for its decision not
to file a Tier 2 advice letter as stated in D.12-08-044. Thank you and have a safe day.

Best regards,

Redacted

Rate Case Coordinator

Pacific Gas & Electric Company

77 Beale Street, MC:B9A| San Francisco, CA 94105 |Redacted |Redacted
Redacted
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